[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear English Division students,

There are a few  available places for the optional course   ‘PREVENTIVE CARE IN FAMILY MEDICINE!

The course has the form of ‘face to face’ practical training and it will take place in family practices with dr hab. Maria Magdalena Bujnowska-Fedak and dr Bartosz Sapilak. 
During the course we will concentrate mostly on 2 aspects: early prevention in cardiovascular diseases and COPD -how to deal with the smoking addiction. 
These are 2 meetings for 5 hours each = 10 hours. The course will take place: 25.04.2022 & 26.04.2022  (I group) and 9.05.2022 & 10.05.2022  (II group ) in the afternoon at 15.00-18.45 or 16.00-19.45.
Perhaps you or your colleague would be interested in it? Please spread this information among your colleagues.


Regards,
Maria Bujnowska-Fedak, tutor of ED students in family medicine


